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Do not extend the life of Diablo Canyon Nuclear power plant 

Shame on you Governor Newsom. How dare you consider backtracking on closing 
down Diablo Canyon nuclear power plant after all the time and effort that went into the 

closure agreement. After the residents of San Luis Obispo felt we could breath a sigh of 
relief knowing the hazardous, disastrous waste machine was coming to an end. You are 
willing to put your political career above the safety of every living thing in our county? 

How dare you keep us on the cusp of danger by keeping the plant operating beyond the 
agreed upon closure date. You know as well as everyone the plant is situated on top of 

a spider web of earthquake faults. That discovery alone should have shut it down years 
ago. In addition to the extreme danger of operating the plant on top of active earthquake 
faults, there is still no solution for the highly radio active waste that threatens all life if 

the Pacific Ocean, all of California and neighboring states. The money proposed to bail 
out PG and E yet again, needs to be put towards safer, cleaner energy. It is ludicrous, it 

is dangerous to extend its life. How dare you consider it. Not only are the components 
aging, the whole cooling system has been killing our marine life, billions of specifies and 
creatures since it began operating. It is not even legal to have that kind of a cooling 

system. P, G and E is not trustworthy, their reckless behavior and lack of caring over 
site has caused hundreds of innocent lives, do not risk millions of lives and livelihoods 

by extending the license. Are your political aspirations and your debt to PG and E so 
large that you would throw us all under the bus when we all know we donâ€™t even 
need DCNPP to meet our electrical needs.  

 
Please, do the right thing, do not go back on your word, do not keep us in danger here. 

Do not agree to keep the reckless, nuclear power plant open for one minute over the 
time that was agreed upon to shut it down for good.  
 

Please.  
Thank you,  

Carol Paulsen 


